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Vocation Seeds  

Jesus has given us His Body to eat and His Blood to 

drink to nourish us on our journey towards the King-

dom.  May we be faithful to him in our journey as mar-

ried, single, ordained or consecrated persons.  If God is 

calling you to the priesthood, diaconate, or consecrated 

life, contact Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, 

Archdiocese of Toronto at 416 968 0997. 

email:  vocations@archtoronto.org 

             www.vocationstoronto.ca 
 

ShareLife  

You helped thousands of people on the path of heal-

ing  

Through your kind support, you eased the struggles of 

23,000 people by providing access to mental health care.  

You continue to bring hope and healing to families in 

need through counseling sessions from our Catholic 

family agencies. 

 

Thus far we have raised $35,917.60 toward our goal of 

$58,600.00.  Please give at the parish using a ShareLife 

envelope, online through our parish website, or at 

sharelife.org/donate. 

 

Corpus Christi Procession 

The Solemnity of Corpus Christi is this weekend.  After 

our noon Mass on Sunday we will have an outdoor pro-

cession with the Blessed Sacrament, while praying the 

Rosary and processing around the church and school, 

concluding with benediction inside the church. Please 

join us if you are available. 

 

Second Collection today for Marygrove Camp  

Today, there will be a second collection for Maygrove 

Camp run by the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.  Each 

year, over 1,000 young girls with financial or domestic 

hardship enjoy a subsidized joyful camping experience. 

Please give generously.  

 

Catechism Classes for Students Grade 4 and up  

Students who have not receive the sacraments of Bap-

tism, Confession, or Holy Communion are encouraged 

to register for Catechism Classes, which will be starting 

on Sunday June 11.  Classes will be every Sunday in the 

Parish Hall from 1:00 pm to2:30 pm.  The last class will 

be on August 27th.  Registration Forms can be found on 

our parish website or at our Gift Shop after Sunday 

Mass. 

MASS  INTENTIONS  

 

Saturday June  10: 

   5:00 pm   Birthday  Blessings for Susan Concepcion 

                 +Charlaine & Clara Periera 

                 +Marie Lily  

                 +Onofre Buensuceso 

                 +Maria Chui 

                 +Albert De Souza 

                 +Clare Branco  

                 +Corazon Ylagan 

                   All Souls in Purgatory 

 

 Sunday June 11: 

   9:00 am   +Angelo & Rosa Volpe 

 

 10:30 am   +Paul Kar Chu Leung 

 

 12:00 pm      Pro - Populo 

 

Monday June 12: 

   9:00 am    In Thanksgiving of Ferrao Family 

 

Tuesday  June 13: 

   9:00 am   +Joseph Pais 

 

   7:30 am:     In Honour of St. Anthony  

 

Wednesday June 14:   

      9:00 am   In Honour of St. Anthony 

 

      7:30 pm   In Thanksgiving of Aceron and  

                               Vasquez Families 

                       Birthday Blessings for Teresa Kong 

                     +Francesco Gullone 

                     +Trevor De Silva 

                     +Anthony D’Costa  

                     +Quida Darmanie 

                       

Thursday June 15: 

     9:00 am  +Noel Geniza 

      

Friday June 16:  

     9:30 am     Celebrant’s  Intention  

 

     7:30 pm     In Thanksgiving of Rodcliffe Family 

 

Saturday June 17:  

     9:00 am     Celebrant’s  Intention 
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Society of St. Vincent de Paul  

Tel: 647 772  1319                  www.svdptotonto.org 
God has no need of your money, but the poor have.  You 

give it to the poor, and God receives it.– St. Augustine 

Thank you for your ongoing love and generosity towards 

the poor.  Your donations to the Poor Box go a long way 

to help many poor andunfortunate families 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Summer Camps for Children 

Registration for Marygrove Camp - serving girls ages 5-

13 and Camp Ozanam - serving boys ages 7-12 is now 

open.  Interested parents/guardians, please call 416-772-

1319 for further details. 

 

Clapping in Church  

A Catholic church is the house of God.  Christ truly 

dwells in the Tabernacle.  He should be the focus of our 

attention.  The church is also the place where the Sacri-

fice of Calvary becomes present on our altars.  At every 

Mass we are enabled to participate in offering the cruci-

fied Jesus to Our Heavenly Father and to receive the 

graces that flow from this Sacrifice.  Clapping at Mass 

diminishes the sacred character of the Mass and of the 

physical church, turning it into a place of entertainment.  

The singing at Mass is intended to raise our hearts to the 

Lord and to praise Him; not the singers or musicians.  

They once asked St. Padre Pio what was the problem 

with clapping at Mass.  He answered, “In Calvary there 

were those who were applauding Christ’s death: soldiers 

and demons.” 

Parish Movie Outing  

We have rented a movie theatre at Carlton Cinema 

920 Carlton St., Toronto, ON M5B 2H5) to watch the 

movie Neferious, on Tuesday June 20th at 7:00 pm.  

This movie has received very many positive reviews 

from Catholics and other Christians but was criticized 

by mainstream media.  The movie depicts what real 

life demonic possession is really like, as opposed to 

what is depicted by most movies.  We will carpool to 

drive interested parishioners to and from the theatre.  

Some may want to take public transit.  The cost will 

be $24 per person and includes popcorn and a drink.  

Since we rented the theatre, we will have a discussion 

in the theatre right after the movie.  Tickets are being 

sold in the foyer of the church this weekend. 

 

Spiritus East Young Adult Ministry (Ages 19-35) 

“How to Suffer Well” 

Talk // Adoration // Fellowship 

Suffering is inescapable.  The catechism cautions that 

our experience of suffering can “shake our faith.”  

Many saints however, view suffering as a gift.  This 

talk will provide practical  ways of making suffering  

beneficial to our lives.  Please bring a notepad and a 

pen.  Join us as we hear from Dwayne Santos, Cam-

pus Minister at CCY on Wednesday, June 14th at 

7pm, held at The Epiphany of Our Lord Parish (3200 

Pharmacy Ave.).  See you there and bring a friend! 

 

For more information or to get involved please con-

tact Samantha Goh, Eastern Region Young Adult 

Minister, at samantha@ocytoronto.org or 

416.599.7676.  

 

Beggars Outside the Church 

Please do not give money to beggars outside the 

church.  There are many charitable agencies where 

they can get help for whatever they need.  It is true 

that some of them may be in need, but there are other 

ways to help them.  Say a prayer for them or direct 

them to the St. Vincent de Paul Society or one of the 

local Food Banks but don’t give them money.  We 

don’t want to encourage them to rely on begging.  If 

people give them money they will continue to target 

churches and they are also more likely to become 

more  demanding, and dependent on begging as addi-

tional source of income to what the  government is 

already providing them. 

 

 

 Feast of St. Anthony and Relics of St. Anthony  
The Tuesday evening 7:30 pm Novena Masses will con-

tinue until June 13th.  On Tuesday June 13th we will 

have a Mass at 7:30 pm in honour of St. Anthony.  On 

the following day, Wednesday June 14th, we will have 

the relics of St. Anthony at St. Aidan’s church.  We will 

have a Mass at 9:00 am in addition to our evening 7:30 

pm Mass. 

 

Procession in honour of St. Anthony will be cele-

brated on Sunday, June 18 with a Mass at 12 noon  
followed by blessing of bread and children.  After Mass, 

there will be an outdoor procession, followed by distribu-

tion of lunch boxes and bread.  Please do not bring any 

bread or food.  Donations to cover the cost of bread and 

food will be appreciated.  Kindly drop your offering in 

the donation box located in front of St. Anthony’s statue.  

Parishioners, family and friends are welcome 


